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Date: October 27, 2020 
 
To: Melissa Harmon, Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
 
From: Patrick Lennberg, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
 
RE: Cresson Project; M1980-244, Third Quarter 2020 Groundwater and Surface Water Monitoring 

Report – Review Memo 
 
On October 21, 2020, the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety received via email the Third Quarter 2020 
Groundwater and Surface Water Monitoring Report. I reviewed the report for consistency to ensure that all 
constituents were being reported accurately. Below is a summary of my review.   
 

1. A standard exceedance for beryllium in SGMW-6B was not reported. During review of the 2nd Quarter 
2020 report a similar exceedance in the same well was also missed and was brought to the attention of 
the operator. 
 

2. A standard exceedance for sulfate in CRMW-3B was not reported. 
 

3. During review it was noted the fluoride concentration in GVMW-8A is equal to the NPL/TVS value of 2 
mg/L and was not reported or commented on. 
 

This concludes my review of the Third Quarter 2020 Groundwater and Surface Water Monitoring Report. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8114, or by 
email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
cc: Justin Raglin, Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mine 

Ronald Parratt, Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mine 
Tim Cazier, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety  
Michael Cunningham, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety  
Elliott Russell, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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Brock Bowles, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
Jared Ebert, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 

 


